

Ге Pānui

22nd Aug 2025

www.titahigolf.co.nz

Notices

Quiz night our first quiz night was a success! 'The Rebels' team (pictured) took first prize winning a meat pack each, followed closely by the 'Quizzy mcQuizface' team.

Most importantly, a fun night was had by all and it was great to see the clubhouse full on a Friday night, and our caterer busy.



We plan to run the quiz monthly. Keep an eye out in the newsletter for the next quiz night scheduled for the end of September and make sure you don't miss out!

Titahi Bay Pool competition our team came away with another draw on Saturday against the Mariner at home. Next game is this Saturday, 4pm at The Titahi Bowling Club. Be great if we could have as much support as possible for our (actual) first away game! Good luck to the team.

Kai Burgers are open Friday for dinner and Sunday for lunch. Come and support our club and caterer.

Notice from the **Board**

Our new board met this week and the new match committee and roles were confirmed as follows:

- Match Committee Chair: Dougal Vallance:
- Mens Club Captain: Dougal Vallance Womens Club Captain: Liz Pokia
- Match Committee members: Jacob Aldridge, Gary McCardle & Te Rongopai Clay

Congratulations and thank you all for the contribution and commitment you are making to our club. Please support our match committee in anyway you can.

Golf Schedule 2025 programme

Sun 31st Aug
Sun 7th Sen

Sun 24 th Aug	Men: Gilligan Trophy Rd 2 Women: Kennemore Cup Rd 1
Sun 31 st Aug	Men: Gilligan Cup Semi Final
Sun 7 th Sep	Women: Kennemore Cup Rd 2 Men: Gilligan Cup Final Women: Kennemore Cup Rd 3

Mens Gilligan **Cup Draw**

	Tee Time	Game 1	Game 2
Division 2	8.00	Vaughn vs Don	Trent vs Ian
	8.10	Jordyn vs Tasi	Roger vs Camden
Division 1	8.20	Kash vs Tui	Keilin vs Simon
	8.30	Joel vs Johnny	Chas vs Geno

All bookings have been made in Dot Golf and 2 Ladies tee offs have been booked 8.40 and 8.50 - you will have received an email confirming this.

Subs Reminder

We still have quite a significant number of members that have not paid their Subs for the 2025-2026 year. The Club is dependent on your subscription to maintain the course for your enjoyment covering costs for fuel, maintenance, wages, and standing charges such as Power, Insurance, water rates etc.

All members are requested to pay in full or have a payment agreement in place and pay at least 50% by end of September 2025.

Failing to make any payment towards your subs by end of September 2025 will mean we will look at cancelling your membership and you will be asked to pay green fees.

Please get in touch with the office if you have any questions or concerns about your subs and membership.